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The next meeting of the Washington Traffic Commission will be held on January 8, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. in 

city council chambers.  

 

The following item(s) are presently on the agenda. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

4A 20-06-0010 Request for handicapped parking in front of 24 W 2nd Street: This request came 

from the owner of the business at that location. Engineering has been in the process of reviewing current 

handicapped parking in the downtown area and assessing potential need. An update will be provided at 

this meeting.  

 

4B 20-08-0021 Request for new speed signage in the area of Rabbit Trail Drive and 

Lexington/Wenona: Speed data has been collected for the streets mentioned. Before making a final 

decision, the traffic committee will review the results of an ongoing speed study that is being conducted 

by Engineering throughout town to compare those numbers to the data that has been collected for Rabbit 

Trail and Lexington/Wenona. This item will stay on the agenda until the ongoing study has been 

completed and discussed.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

5A 21-01-0001 Review of truck route signage policy: It has been brought to our attention that a 

lot of the city’s “No Truck Route” signs are in need of replacement. The committee will discuss the issue 

with the goal of developing a standard policy to move forward with.  

 

 

 

 

 


